
   

 CONTACT: 
Mike McMahon, Asst. Fire Marshal 
563-589-4195, 
mmcmahon@cityofdubuque.org  

 
 

Oct. 4, 2013 – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Fire Department Hosting Open Houses Sunday 

 

DUBUQUE, Iowa – October is National Fire Prevention Month and the Dubuque Fire 

Department invites residents to visit their neighborhood fire station this Sunday, Oct. 6. 

 

The fire department will host open houses at all six fire stations on Sunday, Oct 6, from 1 p.m. 

– 3 p.m. Residents will have an opportunity to tour the fire station, check out the equipment, 

and meet their neighborhood firefighters.  

 

Dubuque’s fire station locations are: 

 Headquarters, 11 West Ninth St. 

 Station 2, 2180 John F. Kennedy Rd. 

 Station 3, 3155 Central Ave. 

 Station 4, 1697 University Ave. 

 Station 5, 689 South Grandview Ave. 

 Station 6, 1500 Rhomberg Ave. 

 

For more information, call the Fire Department Headquarters non-emergency number at 563-

589-4160 or visit www.cityofdubuque.org/fire. 
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